
It’s hard to believe  
March is here al-
ready! We have a 
busy  month with lots 
of fun activities 
planned. Our annual 
MDA Hop-A-Thon is 
coming up! This is a 
fun event where we 
help raise awareness 
and funds for MDA. 
The D2-B, D-3, Pre-K, 
and VPK classes will 
participate. Your child 
will come home with 
information on the 
hop-a-thon. Also, 
please don’t hesitate 
to ask if you have any 
questions about this 

event.  

March 2 is Dr. Seuss’ 
birthday!! Many 
classes will be cele-
brating with a special 
event...check with 
your child’s teachers 
to see how you can 

help!  

Reminder: Daylight sav-
ings time begins March 
9th...don’t forget to set 
your clocks ahead one 
hour. This is also a 
great time to check the 
batteries in your house-

hold smoke detectors!  

St. Patrick’s Day will be 
celebrated throughout 
the school. Check your 
child’s parent board for 
details and sign up 

sheets!   

Our annual Easter Bon-
net parade is coming 
up in April! We hope 
you are all getting your 
Easter bonnets ready! 
We would like to invite 
all of our families to 
join us for this event. 
Having trouble coming 
up with a bonnet idea? 
Ask us! We are more 

than happy to help! 

Spring Break begins 
March 20th! There is 
no VPK this week, but 

Wellington will be open 
for childcare. If you have 
a school age child, in-
quire about our Alumni 

program!   

Reminder: Our curricu-
lum begins at 9:00 am 
each morning. Please try 
to have your child in 
school by that time to 
take advantage of the 
educational program. If 
your child will not be at 
school or is running late, 
we ask that you call so 
that the teachers know 
whether they will be in 

or not.  

Join us at Centennial 
Park on Saturday, March 
15 for the Reading Festi-
val!! Wellington will have 
a booth set up. Every 
child gets a book! More 

information to come. 

Thank you for all your 
support! We hope you 

have a great March!  
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4th—Mardi Gras 

9th—Daylight Savings Time Begins 

17th—St. Patrick’s Day 

20th—Spring Begins 

 

Points of Interest 

 



Spring is in the 
air! This month’s 
theme is “Spring”. 
We will be talking 
about, reading 
and doing many 
different art and 
crafts that involve 
spring. Please re-
member to label, 
date and put time 
on your child’s 
cups and bottles 
brought into 
class. Any dona-

tions of toys, sau-
cers, or bouncers 
are greatly appre-
ciated. This 
month’s mile-
stones include 
Camden and 
Emma are walk-
ing, Isabella is 
crawling, and 
Nicholas is sitting 
up! We are so 
proud of you!! We 
would like to wel-
come Ms Claudia 

to our classroom! 
We look forward 
to another great 
month. Thank you 
for sharing your 

child with us!  

~ Ms Wendy, Ms 
Kathy, Ms Karen, 

and Ms Claudia 

tivities including a 
contact paper col-
lage, a footprint 
duck, and a paper 
plate birds nest. 
Also, we are going to 
be reading spring 
books about all the 
fun things we can 
do outdoors! Please 

It’s spring time! 
Time to learn all 
about the beautiful 
flowers blooming 
around us! We will 
also be talking 
about animals and 
bugs that come out 
in the spring. We will 
be doing lots of ac-

check your child’s 
paper daily for 
needed supplies 
and upcoming 
events. Thank you 
for sharing your 

child with us! 

Ms Lynsay and Ms 

Jessica 
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Developmental 1A 

Infants 

Developmental 1B 

Day crafts. We will be 
having a St. Patrick’s 
Day party, so please 
look to our parent 
board for sign up infor-
mation. A friendly re-
minder: please make 
sure you are checking 
your child’s daily report 

to make sure you bring 
in any supplies 
needed. Please make 
sure all of your child’s 
belongings are labeled. 
Once again, thank you 
for sharing your child 

with us. 

~ Ms Loumarie and Ms 

Jenn 

 Winter is gone and 
spring has sprung! 
First, we would like to 
welcome all of our new 
friends that have 
joined us. This month 
we will be doing all 
kinds of spring activi-
ties and St. Patrick’s 
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Our theme this 
month is Spring! 
We have many 
activities 
planned, so keep 
an eye on the 
parent board. We 
will be celebrat-
ing St Patrick’s 
Day, too!  
Please remember 

our day begins at 
9am. Also, 
please check 
your child’s daily 
sheet for needed 
supplies and 
classroom re-
minders. We 
hope you have a 
wonderful month! 
Thank you for 

sharing your child 

with us! 

 Ms Maria and 

Ms Carolyn 

also like to welcome 
our friends Ricky, 
Amelia, Eden, Jaden, 
and Morgan to our 
class and wish 
Camila, Gracelyn, 
Taksheel and Isaac 
good luck in PreK. 
Please keep an eye 
on our parent board 
for upcoming activi-

Spring is here! This 
month our focus will 
be everything Spring. 
We will celebrate 
flowers, bugs, spring-
time animals, and 
nature. We have a lot 
of fun, new learning 
experiences to look 
forward to this 
month. We would 

ties. A reminder: our 
day starts at 9am 
with circle time. As 
always, thank you for 
sharing your child 

with us!  

~Ms Jessica, Ms Tif-

fany, and Ms Patricia 
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Developmental 2B 

Developmental 2A 

Developmental 3 

remember to check 
your child’s folder 
daily and remember 
to bring in an extra 
pair of clothes and 
shoes for your child. 
Our day begins at 
9am with circle time 
and late arrivals dis-
rupt the class. Also, 
your child misses out 
on exciting learning 

opportunities! As al-
ways, thank you for 
sharing your child with 

us! 

Ms Katie and Ms 

Destiny 

Spring is in the air! 
This month we will 
focus on our theme 
“Spring”. We would 
like to welcome Ms. 
Destiny as our new 
teacher! We have 
many fun activities 
planned so please 
keep an eye out for 
information on the 
parent board! Please 



Clovers are green 
and leprechauns are 
too. So be on the 
look out for Leo the 
leprechaun visiting 
soon! This month we 
will be learning 
about Spring. Our 
letters are “Xx”, “Yy” 
and “Zz”, our num-
bers are 17, 18, and 
19, our colors are 
pink, green, and yel-
low, and our shapes 
are oval, flower, and 
clover. We would 

like to welcome Ms 
Cayla and Ms 
Stephanie to our 

classroom! 

We will be having a 
St. Patrick’s Day 
party on Monday, 
March 17. A sign up 
sheet will be posted 
on the door. If you 
have any questions, 
please feel free to 
stop and ask the 
front office or PreK 
teachers. Thank you 
for sharing your 

child with us! 

~ Ms Ruth, Ms Cayla 

and Ms Stephanie 
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VPK 

PreK 

Patrick’s Day and 
Easter.  

Graduation practice 
starts at 8:40am. 
Please have your child 
here on time and ready 

to start their day.  

Parents, don’t forget to 
read the parent info 

board and daily reports 
for upcoming informa-
tion for the month of 
March. Thank you for 
sharing your child with 

us! 

~ Ms Latoya, Ms Lisa 
R, Ms Tonja, Ms Cindy, 

and Ms Lisa N 

Welcome to Spring and 
all its beautiful flowers! 
February has come and 
gone and now we have 
bloomed in to March. 
This month we will be 
celebrating “Dr. 
Seuss's Birthday” as 
well as discussing St. 
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